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What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we continued learning about Hinduism and explored the festival of Holi, which we are 

hoping to recreate later on in the term. 

In English, we read a lot more of our text as well as wrote a play as a whole class and wrote a 

letter to one of the characters 

In Maths, we have completed our Time topic in Maths. Please keep asking your children what 

the time is to help them practice. 

In History, we had a special visitor (Mrs Green) who came in and talked to us about the 

Romans and we got to be archaeologists and explored some finds from the Roman Times 

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was generosity.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: Ed and Molly for their outstanding archaeological skills on the Roman 

findings. 

Headteacher's Award: May for persevering so much more with her learning and having a go 

before asking for help. 

Pupil Voice: “Can we have a go at celebrating the Holi festival?” in reference to our Hinduism 

topic – more details to follow. 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Farm School: Year 4 will be going on Thursday 8th May and Year 3 will be going on 

Thursday 15th May 

Monday 19th May: School Trip to Canterbury. Please can reply slips be returned by Monday 

12th May. 


